
HYC Women's Sailing Association 

Invitation to Women’s Sailing Weekend  

September 12-13, 2020 

 

The Women's Sailing Association (WSA) of the Houston Yacht Club (HYC) cordially invites you to attend 

the Women's Sailing Weekend Regatta September 12-13, 2020.   

Covid-19 has changed the way we at HYC normally manage our regattas.   We want to provide a safer 

regatta experience for all competitors, volunteers and staff. 

Safety and Health is our top priority. 

Unlike previous Regattas, and with an abundance of caution, HYC will not host onshore social activities, 

post-race gatherings or dinners. 

With that said, all participants and visitors to this event may be subject to governmental regulations, 

restrictions, and other venue specific rules that may be imposed at any time for health and safety 

reasons. Failure to comply may result in removal from the venue. Face masks may be mandatory and are 

the responsibility of the individual. 

The tools we need to keep in mind are Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) and Best Practices provided 

by the CDC and that State of Texas Minimum Standard Health Protocols. 

 Any CDC guidelines in effect will be strictly followed.  

 See https://open.texas.gov for Texas guidelines.  Review the Open Texas Checklist for Outdoor 
Events. 

 Self screen before coming to our event for any of the Covid-19 signs or symptoms.   Use the 
Open Texas Checklists at https://open.texas.gov for the list of signs and symptoms. 

 Stay home if you are sick.  Your crewmates will completely understand and thank you. 

 If you're 65 or older, consider staying home because the virus is riskier for this age group. 

 Wearing a cloth face covering is a must on the docks and the Club property.  Make sure to bring 
your gaiter or mask. 

 Keep at least 6 feet physical distance outside your group.   

 Avoid group gatherings of more than 10 people. 

 Remember the 20-second rule for hand washing.     

 Bring hand sanitizer for use on shore and on the water.  
 


